Michael McKinney

From: Yorkville Website Contact Form <wordpress@villageofyorkville.com>
Sent: Monday, April 11, 2022 5:52 PM

To: Michael McKinney

Subject: Conditional permit for barn at 14800 Braun YORKVILLE CONTACT FORM

From: Vicky Lange <vlllange66@hotmail.com>
Subject: Conditional permit for barn at 14800 Braun

Address:
14723 Braun Road

Message Body:

| am out of town but wish to express my feelings regarding this permit. | am complete against this idea. There were
events last summer at this location and the music was extremely loud and there was way too much traffic. | like to ride
my bike on the weekends and would not feel safe doing so with a lot of traffic. Also, last year the music was so loud that
| had to close my windows. Even then, | could still hear the music.

Please do not grant permission for the permit.

Thanks

This e-mail was sent from a contact form on Town of Yorkville (https://villageofyorkville.com)



